
Tuesday, June 2nd  
 
Good Morning, Manz Third Grade Families, 
 
This week’s checklist starts today and goes through Friday, which is the last day of school for 
students. We have planned a virtual field day for students on Friday. If you’re able, please send 
pictures of your student completing the activities on Friday so that we can share the pictures 
with the whole class. You will also be receiving an email on Friday with a link to our virtual last 
day of school All School Meeting.  Enjoy this end of the school year tradition. 
 
This week the 4th grade teachers will join the students in their Teams meetings to introduce 
themselves and get to know the students. Please encourage your child to attend their scheduled 
meeting.  The dates and times are listed below. 
 Mrs. Kelly’s class- Thursday, June 4 at 11:00 
 Ms. Suralski’s class- Friday, June 5 at 12:45 
 Ms. Pisani’s class- Tuesday, June 2nd at 11:00 
 

As always, please reach out to us with questions or concerns. 
Have a great week. 
 
Mrs. Kelly, Ms. Suralski, and Ms. Pisani 
 

 


